Important notice to all Employers with employees participating in the 132 Transportation program

As of January 2, 2014 the maximum transportation benefit is going to revert to $130.00 unless Congress enacts new legislation to make the increase of 2013 permanent.  The help of you and your employees is needed to let legislators know you are behind this legislation.  Below is a link that explains the situation and has a direct link to Contact Congress.  The process takes less than a minute and could really help reverse this decision.
Employees have been notified in this month’s mailing of the upcoming change.  They have all received the new enrollment form attached to this email.  If we do not received an enrollment change CBS will automatically issue either 1 $130 voucher or Debit card to anyone who had an election above that amount in December.  
It has been my experience that if this amount does change it may not be in effect until February or March.  We have had one year where it was effective December 31 in which case the change was never necessary.  CBS will notify you immediately of any update regarding this issue.
In closing please do visit the website http://www.commuterbenefitsworkforus.com/ and make your vote count.  

CBS Wishes you a wonderful Holiday Season,
Cathy Samuels and Lisa Likens
Your team at CBS Administrators

